

NEW YORK STATE BAR ASSOCIATION

One Elk Street, Albany, New York 12207 • PH 518.463.3200 • www.nysba.org

T. Andrew Brown, Esq.
President-Elect, New York State Bar Association

abrown@brownhutchinson.com

1-585-454-5050

May 19, 2021

Lorenzo Agnoloni, Esq.
Studio Legale-Notarile Internazionale Agnoloni
45 East Putnam Avenue ste 115
Greenwich, CT 06830
info@agnolonilaw.com

Dear Mr. Agnoloni:

I am pleased to confirm your appointment as a Member of the Committee on Legal Education and Admission to the Bar, effective June 1, 2021. A roster of committee members will be sent in June.

Our committees are integral to the work of the Association, and we welcome your active participation on this committee. Committee work also provides an excellent opportunity for you to meet colleagues from across the State who share interests in similar areas and engage in a lively exchange of ideas and information. Your committee chair will be in touch with you concerning meetings and projects.

The Association has a financial policy governing committees, which may be accessed at https://nysba.org/section-committee-resources/. As a member of the committee, you will be expected to know and adhere to the Association policies governing committees.

I appreciate your willingness to serve and hope you enjoy your participation on this committee.

Sincerely,

T. Andrew Brown, Esq.
President-Elect, New York State Bar

Association

TAB/mao cc: David Marshall, Esq., Co-Chair

Marta Galan Ricardo, Esq., Co-Chair Ernesto Guerrero, NYSBA Liaison